
 

 

 

 

Yasmen Simonian, PhD, MLS(ASCP)CM, FASAHP    September 10, 2020 

Dean and Brady Presidential Distinguished Professor 

Dr. Ezekiel R. Dumke College of Health Professions 

Weber State University 

RE: NAACLS Five-Year Interim Review Findings 

 

Dear Dr. Simonian, 

 

The Department of Medical Laboratory Sciences (MLS) recently completed a five-year interim 

review of the Associate of Applied Science and Bachelor of Science programs in Medical 

Laboratory Sciences. Both programs passed their review with no deficiencies or 

recommendations. Questions from the previous ten-year accreditation review were answered 

and the programs are in complete compliance with all NAACLS standards. 

 

The faculty in the MLS Department agree with the recommendations and this letter is to inform 

you of our continued accreditation status.


